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Candidates Forum to be Held at Lake Park High School 
 

September 21, 2018—ROSELLE, Illinois—On Sunday, September 30 at 1:00 pm, the League of Women 
Voters of Roselle / Bloomingdale will sponsor a Candidates Forum in the East Campus auditorium of 
Lake Park High School located at 600 S. Medinah Road in Roselle. Candidates running in the contested 
Illinois State Senate District 23, and DuPage County Board District 1 and District 6 have been invited to 
attend. 
 
The event is an opportunity for voters to meet, ask questions and learn more about the credentials and 
platforms of these candidates. Doors will open at 1:00 pm for a “meet and greet” with the candidates, 
followed by the impartially moderated candidates’ forum with questions submitted by the audience and 
the League. This League event is free and open to the public. 

 
 

Candidates Meet and Greet Event to be Held at 8000 Miles in Roselle 
 

On Tuesday, October 2 from 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm, the League of Women Voters of Roselle / 
Bloomingdale will sponsor a Candidates Meet and Greet Event as part of the League’s 5th Anniversary 
celebration. The event will take place at 8000 Miles Restaurant located at 107 Main Street in Roselle. 
Candidates running for the 18th Judicial Circuit have been invited to attend. Due to scheduling issues for 
our 9/30 Candidates Forum, the League is pleased to announce the candidates for 45th District 
Representative have been invited as well. 
 
The event is an opportunity for voters to meet, ask questions and learn more about the credentials of 
these candidates in a more informal setting. This League event is free and open to the public. 
 
 
About The League of Women Voters® of Roselle/Bloomingdale 
Formed in 2012, The League of Women Voters of Roselle/Bloomingdale provides information on topics that 
improve our local, state and federal government. The League works to increase understanding of major public 
policy issues, and influences public policy through education and advocacy. With more than 95 years of experience 
and almost 800 local and state affiliations, the League is one of America’s most trusted grassroots organizations. 
The League does not support, endorse or oppose political candidates. Membership in the League is open to men 
and women of all ages and all League meetings are open to the public. 
 
For more information about upcoming League events and monthly meetings, or to become a member of the 
League of Women Voters of Roselle/Bloomingdale, please visit www.lwvrb.org or call Roberta Borrino at  
(630) 217-0122. And don’t forget to ‘like’ the League on Facebook at www.facebook.com/lwvrb.  For more 
information on the US League of Women Voters, visit www.lwv.org, or the Illinois League of Women Voters, visit 
www.lwvil.org. 
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